April 27", 2021 Public Hearing on Proposed Appropriation
Ordinance for May 1%, 2021 — April 30*, 2022

Meeting called to order at the Village of Hainesville Council Chambers by Mayor Daley
at 6:30 p.m.

Village Clerk Kathy Metzler took roll call. The following Officials were present: Mayor
Gerry Daley, Trustees George Duberstein, Kriese, Koval, Georgeann Duberstein and
Chynoweth

Also present were: Village Clerk Kathy Metzler, Treasurer Kelly Hensley and Deputy
Clerk Roseann Stark

Absent: Trustee Derenoski
Establishment of quorum

Agenda Approval:

Trustee George Duberstein motioned, seconded by Trustee Chynoweth to approve the
agenda. Roll call vote: Ayes: Trustees George Duberstein, Kriese, Koval, Georgeann
Duberstein and Chynoweth. -5 Motion carried.

Presentation of the Proposed Appropriation Ordinance for May 1%t, 2021 — April
30th, 2022

Treasurer Kelly Hensley presented the Appropriation Ordinance. The Ordinance has
been posted on our website and posted outside for the public. The Public Hearing
notice was published in the Daily Herald on April 14th, 2021. There have been no
changes in the Appropriation Ordinance.

Discussion
There was no discussion.

Trustee George Duberstein moved, seconded by Trustee Kriese to adjourn the April
27, 2021 Public Hearing on Proposed Appropriation Ordinance for May 1st, 2021 — April
30th 2022. All in favor. Motion Carried.

The April 27t 2021 Public Hearing on Proposed Appropriation Ordinance for
May 18, 2021 — April 30t 2022 adjourned at 6:33 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Kathy Metzler, RMC, CMC
Village Clerk



